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Having	been	a	Windermere	Ward	Councillor	for	5+	years	I	believe	that	you	should	put	that	small
part	of	Corio	into	the	"Corio	Bay	ward"	as	the	needs	are	very	different	into	the	rest	of	the	You
Yangs	ward.	There	is	a	neighbourhood	house	model	in	Corio	and	Norlane	that	is	best	to	be
connected	to	one	Councillor.	The	point	that	You	Yangs	ward	will	be	a	growth	area	for	the	Northern
&	Western	Growth	Corridor	will	balance	up	the	number	of	voters	per	ward.	The	sheer	size	of	the
You	Yangs	ward	also	may	prove	to	be	detrimental	to	engagement,	the	thought	around	given	single
member	wards	is	the	sheer	size	of	territory	to	cover.	The	You	Yangs	ward	also	takes	into	account
the	Avalon	growth	corridor	for	commercial	and	airline	structures,	and	is	strategically	important	to
the	whole	of	Geelong	and	Wyndham.
Please	don't	forget	to	allow	for	the	growth	as	these	reviews	only	happen	every	generation.
Kylie


